
WHO TO CONTACT IF YOU HAVE 
A CONCERN ABOUT A CHILD  

If you are worried about a child’s 
safety, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Designated Safeguard-
ing Lead or Deputies straightaway.  

If a child is in immediate danger, 
call the Police on 999  

Meet the Designated Safeguarding 
Team: The Safeguarding Team 
oversee and coordinate all aspects 
of the school’s work to ensure that 
children are kept safe. They regu-
larly attend training to ensure their 
skills and knowledge are up-to-
date.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs 
S Brooks-Tyreman  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding 
Leads:  

Mrs W Mitcheson 

Mrs R Dangerfield 

Ms J Jameson 

Mrs E Parker 

School Safeguarding Governor: Mrs 
N Wise  

All can be contacted via the  

office or by telephone on: 2741684 

For a copy of our school’s Child Pro-
tection Policy, please visit the Safe-
guarding page on  

https:/
www.broadwoodprimary.co.uk/
web 

BROADWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

SAFEGUARDING NEWSLETTER 

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,  

Welcome to our  safeguarding newsletter and a 
big welcome to all of our new families. As we start 
the year I would like to remind you all that at 
Broadwood,  safeguarding and promoting the 
welfare of children is everyone’s responsibility and 
our top priority. Everyone who comes into contact 
with the children and families who comprise our 
community has a role to play. Everything that we 
do has the children at its centre. Their wellbeing, 
their safety, their achievement, their happiness 
underpins every decision we make.  

Often when safeguarding is mentioned, the im-
mediate thought is about child protection – when 
a child is suffering harm, or is in danger of suffer-
ing harm. However, safeguarding is much more 
complex than this and encompasses a very wide 
range of areas. At Broadwood,  we ensure that all 
of our staff are well trained in all aspects of safe-
guarding and this training is regularly updated 
and frequently revisited throughout the year. We 
also ensure that our curriculum provides the chil-
dren with age-appropriate opportunities to learn 
how to keep themselves healthy and safe.   

Our weekly newsletter frequently contains a mes-
sage in relation to safeguarding.  


